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We would be pleased to hear your comments. You can get in touch via our web 

site community.alungriffiths.co.uk or by contacting our Public Liaison Officer 

Georgie Davies on 0330 041 2183* or email at georgie.davies@alungriffiths.co.uk  

*Calls to this number are charged at national call rates and included in inclusive 

minute plans from landlines and mobiles  

HEALTH AND SAFETY 

First and foremost, we hope that this Project Bulletin finds 
you all safe and well. 
 
You may be aware that the UK Government has asked the 
construction industry to continue working where it is safe 
to do so during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Our main priority is the health and safety of our staff and 
the public and we will only work where it is safe to do so.  
 
When the Government issued guidance for social 
distancing, we temporarily suspended all of our works. 
This decision was taken to allow us time to review our 
ways of working and implement the measures necessary 
for works to continue in line with Government guidelines. 
We now have these measures in place and are in a 
position for our works to re-commence. These measures 
are being assessed daily to ensure they comply with both 
the Government guidelines and our own health and safety 
standards. 
 
We would like to thank the local community for their co-
operation and patience whilst our works are being carried 
out. 

 

Project Progress 

The Caldicot Cross Destination Space is being constructed in 5 phases (details of which can be found on our 

community website). We have completed much of the paving around the cenotaph as part of Phase 1 and the 

majority of kerbing and paving on Sandy Lane in Phase 2. We are now beginning the installation of the street 

furniture in Phase 3. This includes the bus shelter and the re-construction of the pathway running alongside The 

Cross Inn. These works will continue through the rest of June and July and we will also begin on Phases 4 and 5.  

Forthcoming Temporary Road Closure  

Beginning on Wednesday 10th June 2020 for approximately 8 weeks, we will have a temporary road closure in 

place on Chepstow Road (where the road joins Church Road). The temporary road closure will be in place on a 

24-hour basis and will enable us to complete service ducting, drainage, paving and reconstruction works to the 

carriageway as detailed in Phases 4 and 5.  There will be a diversion route in place, which will be clearly signposted. 

A copy of the diversion route can be found on our website (details below) There will be a temporary two-way 

traffic light system in place between Church Road and Sandy Lane during the temporary road closure. We ask that 

you take this into consideration when planning any journeys, as you may experience a short delay. 

Community Drop-In Sessions - We 

have made the decision to temporarily suspended our 

drop-in sessions. We are sure that you will understand our 

reasoning behind this decision. However, we want to 

reassure you that we are still here for you should you 

have any questions relating to the scheme. Details of how 

we can be contacted are shown in the footer below. We 

will also be providing updates on the scheme via our 

twitter feed @AlunGriffiths_  

Signage erected on Chepstow Road thanking our key workers 
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